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FESTIVE JUMPER DAY
Let’s come together and do 

something special this Christmas. 

Rock your most dazzling, wacky, and 
downright tacky festive jumpers to 

raise money for fellow colleagues 
who need us now.  

With so many people having a really tough time, getting 
involved matters more than ever. Taking part is easy, just 
follow these 3 simple steps:  

   Gather your colleagues and pick a date that suits you  

   Sign up to create your groups fundraising page 		

   Wear your festive jumpers, donate to your page and have fun! 
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The Difference
you’ll make

When times are tough, it’s important we look after each other. That’s why 
the Charity for Civil Servants exists. Whether we’re supporting mental 
health struggles, offering financial assistance or helping someone cope 
with the unexpected challenges life throws our way, we’re here to help 
civil servants stay strong.  

With you alongside us this Christmas, we can do even more to support 
fellow colleagues who need our help right now.  

Join in this Christmas – because we are better together.

cfcs.org.uk/festivejumperday

“The Charity for Civil Servants 
made me realise there’s more 
to life, and that I’ve got good 
people around me. That’s why I 
signpost my colleagues to the 
Charity and donate monthly. 
They’re such a worthwhile 
cause and a benefit to every 
single civil servant.”  

Marilyn


